
2. WINDSOR GOLF CLUB JUNIOR GOLF PROPOSAL

A report from the Parks and Waterways Planner sought a decision regarding an application to lease an
area of land within Bottle Lake Forest Park for a junior golf course and golf practise area. The Board
decided that a decision on Bottle Lake Forest Park as a site for Windsor Golf Club’s proposed junior
golf course and golf practice area be deferred until: a further investigation is undertaken into the
proposal; the park user group, local residents and the golf club are consulted; and the possibility of
junior golf at the Ascot Links Golf Course is investigated.

[Chrissie Williams declared an interest in and took no part in the discussion or voting on this clause.]

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


